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CHAPTER MEETING 
Chapter meetings are held on the 

third Thursday of every month 
from January to November. 

Meetings are held in-person at 
Ladue Chapel at 1:00 pm.  

From June to August, we hold 
stitch-ins in a member’s home. 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
Thursday, March 21 

One meeting at 1:00pm 
 

Thursday, April 18 
One meeting at 1:00pm 

 
Sunday, May 5 

Spring Retreat 10am – 4pm 
Sign of the Arrow 

 
Thursday, May 16 

One meeting at 1:00pm 
 

 
 

President’s Letter, March 2024 
 
Happy New Year again!  
 
   This time it is the Chinese year of the Dragon. I know 
one chapter member who is stitching a beautiful 
needlepoint dragon. I'm pretty sure it wasn't picked just 
for the New Year but it is going to be a stunning piece 
when she finishes. I want to thank all of you that 
responded to the online Gateway ANG Chapter survey. 
Like many organizations these days we must evolve to 
survive. The board is hoping your responses will help 
us to develop future programs, events, and educational 
activities you will want to participate in. Stay tuned for 
updates. 
   Both of the Deborah Mitek classes have been 
cancelled. We were unable to register the minimum 
number of students required to fulfill our contractual 
terms with Ms. Mitek.  Good news, the Kathy Rees 
Blossom Time class is still open for registration. 
   We will also be opening the registration shortly to both 
non-Gateway ANG chapter and non-ANG members. 
Class dates, fees, description and registration form are 
located in the November/December 2023 issue of 
Needlenotes that can be found at our website 
gatewayang.org.  
  This class offers a great opportunity to take a class 
taught in person by a highly respected needlepoint 
instructor at a greatly reduced price. 
(continued on next page) 
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(continued from previous page) 
 
Our Membership Chairwoman Charlene Wall is working 
on a current Gateway ANG Chapter 
roster. Please contact her if you wish any of your 
information to be included. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming 
meetings! 
 
Margaret 

 
 

Website 
 

Please check our website gatewayang.org for future activity time and dates. 
 
If you have a photo you would like to post on our website, please send it to our 
Webmaster Lisa Balbes. You do need permission from people who appear in 
the photo to post their likeness on the website. 
 

 
 

Philanthropy 
 

The philanthropy group would like to thank everyone who brought food to help fill the 
“blessing boxes” , also the pull tabs, and remembering the sample toiletry 
products….lets continue these things and maybe concentrate on fruit and veggies this 
month….Thanks in advance for continuing these contributions. 
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Programs 
 
March Program:  
Beads, Beads Oh My!! To some; beads may be the “curse” word in needlepoint and 
to others, when and where? I am in! No matter what you think of beads and 
needlepoint the program will be of interest to all. Dianne Haynes, from The 
Needlepoint Clubhouse will be sharing her expertise about beads and needlepoint. 
Dianne will discuss types of beads, how and where to use when you want to add 
some “glitz” to your needlepoint. Beading tips will be revealed!  
 
April Program:  
Brag, Share and Mentor! Share your needlepoint tips and bring your favorite 
gadgets. This will be a great time to mentor with other members. Struggling with 
ideas on a piece, bring it on! I bet you will leave the meeting with several options for 
the piece. Bring a favorite needlepoint piece and share the story and memory. Show 
and Tell time, yes you get to brag!!!! 

 
 
 

Shout-Outs 
 

Thank you to Linda Sher from The Sign of the Arrow for sharing her needlepoint 
passion and experience for the January program, and to Jane Cornue, a chapter 
member, for presenting the February program on her husband’s grandmother -- a 
milliner and “a woman ahead of her times” from the early 20th century. 
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Spring Retreat 
 
In this newsletter you will find the registration for our spring retreat at Sign of the Arrow.  It 
is sure to be a fun day with time to stitch and many surprises provided by Julie and her staff. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank Stephanie, Bridget, and the Clubhouse girls for a 
wonderful day in January. It sure helped beat the winter dreariness to have a day to socialize 
and stitch with friends! Find the registration for our spring retreat at Sign of the Arrow. It is 
sure to be a fun day with time to stitch and many surprises provided by Julie and her staff. 

 
 

Spring Luncheon 
 
This year’s luncheon will be held May 16th at Algonquin Golf Club.  Be looking for registration 
at the March meeting.  Please note that Algonquin does not allow any denim attire.  The 
luncheon menu is sure to please, and we have a beautiful, bright room for stitching in the 
afternoon.  Mark your calendars and plan to attend. 

 
 

Fall Stitch-Away 
 
Do you need time to finish those projects?  Do you just want to get away and have fun 
stitching with friends?  Consider joining your fellow ANG stitchers at the Stitch-Away.  We are 
returning to the Mercy Conference Center October 14th-16th.  All meals and beverages are 
included.  This year will even begin earlier – you can arrive at 10:30am on Monday!  You have 
your choice of a private or semi-private room.  There will be plenty of time to stitch, but also 
time to socialize (yes, happy hour!).  Laughs and a fun time are guaranteed!  Mark your 
calendars.  Registration will open in May.  The cost will be the same or less than last year. 
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Gateway ANG has taken on a new project for the 2023-2024 year, and we hope you 
can help. It is such an easy project. We are collecting can tabs for the Ronald 
McDonald House Charities. So, whenever you have a can with a pull tab, put it in a 
container to collect. Ask your friends and family if they want to help us with our 
Charity project. We will collect tabs at each meeting. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support with this project. Such an easy way to support 
those in need. 
 

 
 

Roster Update 
 
Since the world has changed so much and there is growing concern about 
the availability of personal information, the board has a request for all members. 
 
Do you want your name on a Gateway Chapter of the American Needlepoint 
Guild roster? If you do, what information do you want to share? Name, address, phone, email? 
Each member needs to email me their intentions by February 28, 2024. 
Each member needs to notify me if they want to be on the published roster? and what information 
do you want to share? 
 
The rosters are for the use of the Gateway Chapter of the American 
Needlepoint Guild ONLY! It is not to be shared outside our membership. 
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GATEWAY ANG RETREAT 
Sign of the Arrow 10AM-4PM on May 5 

Open to Gateway ANG Members  $25 

5MAY

Come celebrate and spend the day stitching with your ANG friends.  Snacks and special 
surprises with be provided by Sign of the Arrow.  Please register by April 1st.

Name________________________ 

Email________________________ 

Emergency Contact 
Number______________________

Mail this form with your check for $25 
payable to Gateway ANG to: 
Suzanne Nielsen 
1132 Westmoor Pl. 
St. Louis, MO 63131
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GATEWAY CHAPTER OFFICERS–BOARD 

President 
1st Vice President-
Programs Treasurer/Membership  

Margaret Orend 
mojorend@aol.com 

Suzanne Nielsen  
  Sln1132@earthlink.net 

Charlene Wall 
Charlenewall700@gmail.com 

 

Secretary Newsletter Fundraising  
 Vicki Sauter 
Vicki.sauter@gmail.com 

Leigh Hullverson 
Mni2isl@gmail.com 

Becky Lape laperebecca@gmail.com &  
Suzanne Nielsen sln1132@earthlink.net 

 

 
GATEWAY CHAPTER OFFICERS–COMMITTEE 

Workshops Webmaster Sunshine Philanthropy 
  Lisa Balbes Jane Normile Hanna Evens &  

Judy Lewis 

NEWSLETTER 
Needlenotes is published six (6) times a year–September, November, January, March, May, and 
July. The deadline for copy submission is the third Wednesday of the preceding month of the 
publication. Submit copy to Leigh Hullverson, Newsletter. (See phone number and email 
address above.) 
ADVERTISING RATES 
Advertising rates apply to one year of Needlenotes publication of six (6) issues. Rates are $100 
for the year. Submit camera-ready art to the same email address as the newsletter copy listed 
above. 
 
©2024 Gateway Chapter American Needlepoint Guild. ANG chapters may reproduce for guild 
use only; others require written permission. 
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